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The staff at Feilding Dr. P.S. appreciate your support at home. One way to support is to help your child manage digital technology. It can be helpful to set structured rules regarding screen use such as establishing technology free time. Here is a resource you can look at to guide discussion and learning with your child. https://mediasmarts.ca/parents/digital-citizenship-guide-parents
Assembly- We had a lot of fun at our assembly this morning where students whose ticket was drawn got to throw a pie or draw a mustache on the staff of their choice. We appreciate all your support through the purchase of tickets!
Financial Support- Parents have shared they would like to contribute in a greater way to help with special programming, special art supplies and activities. Please go to out school website  https://fieldingdrps.ocdsb.ca/  and see the button on the side DONATE if you wish to make a contribution.
School Council-  a wonderful way to be active in supporting your child’s school. It is a great opportunity to spearhead initiatives and work collaboratively with the administration, teachers, and community members.  The next meeting date is: Jan 31st
Volunteers- we welcome volunteers at our school. Please reach out to your child's homeroom teacher if you wish to volunteer in some capacity.

 

